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Fishing Instructor Certification Course Planned
DUNCAN, Neb. (AP) - The Nebraska Game and Parks Commission has scheduled a training and

certification session for youth fishing instructors.

The event will run from 9 a.m. to noon on Aug. 30 at the Boys Town Day School in Duncan.
Duncan sits about nine miles west of Columbus.

Participants will receive training and tools to conduct fishing clinics. The volunteers will have access
to Game and Parks' loaner fishing equipment and educational materials for events, as well as receive
program incentives.

To reserve a spot in this free workshop, contact Lindsey Chizinski by Aug. 25 at 402-471-5591 or

lindsey.chizinski@nebraska.gov
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